
Hi Friends, 
 
My name is Zella Carroll and I am a 
gymnastics coach at Jump! South.  I joined 
the team February 2020 and I am excited 
to grow and learn as a coach.  In addition 
to being a gymnastics coach, I go to school 
at St. Edward’s University.  I am studying 
criminology with hopes of being a victim 
advocate in the future. 
 
I grew up in Denton, Texas and moved to 
Austin to attend school.  As a child and 

teen, I enjoyed many activities such as gymnastics, cheer, 
volleyball, dance, and theatre.  I also enjoyed volunteering at my 
old pre-school as well as babysitting my younger family members 
and family friends.  I love spending time with children, they have 
such a positive and fresh outlook on life that inspires me to be 
more positive in my own life! 
 
As a coach I hope to guide my students to be confident and 
excited to learn new skills!  I feel children learn best in a 
supportive environment where, they are encouraged to try new 
things and learn from their mistakes.  I can’t wait to meet you all 
and begin this journey together! 
 

- Zella Carroll 


